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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Andy Delforge <adelforge@reiengineering.com>
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Subject: Re: Mosinee Dry Cleaners 02-37-552230

Hi Matt, we just did the groundwater sample event and additional sub-slab sample.  Both results look great!  I looked at 
that approved scope recently, and thought we proposed the CDR after a year of operation, additional soil sample 
through the floor, and post operation sub slab vapor.  I’ll take another look at that document on Monday, and if I 
misread it, I can do a CDR now. 

Thank you, 
Andrew Delforge, P.G. 
Hydrogeologist 
Office: 715.675.9784 
Cell: 715.551.4434 
www.REIengineering.com 
 
 

On Mar 27, 2020, at 9:01 AM, Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov> 
wrote: 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 

Andy- just touching base on the construction documentation report for the SVE system installed last 
summer at the Mosinee Dry Cleaner site. When do you think the report will be submitted? Thanks 
much, 
  
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
  
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-839-3750 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
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